
Report of the visit of Dr. Indra Mani, Vice-Chancellor, Vasantrao Naik Marathwada 

Krishi Vidyapeeth, Parbhani 

 

Dr. Indra Mani, Vice-Chancellor, VNMKV, Parbhani visited ICAR-NBSS&LUP, Nagpur on 

12th September 2022. He visited NBSS&LUP with special reference to GIS Section to aware 

himself about soil resource database on Marathwada region. He had a good interaction meet 

with the scientists working in GIS and expressed his willingness to co-operate in his future 

endeavours. Later on, he met all the scientists of the Research Divisions and expressed 

relevance of soil resource database and its validation using agro technologies at the landscape 

level.  

 

The meeting concluded with the vote of thanks and expressed the ICAR-NBSS&LUP 

willingness to co-operate with the University.  

 

Enclosed the photos of the event. 

 

 



 

 


